
From:  Hannah Beavers <hanlouise7@gmail.com>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 03:57:48 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  The Hollywood Center
 

Hello Mindy,

My name is Hannah Beavers and I have lived at Franklin and Ivar for 12 years now. I am responding to case no. ENV-2018-
2116-EIR. I am very concerned for our neighborhood with the prospect of such a massive project. I am all for change and I know
this city need more housing, but this is not the place for these kinds of buildings. 

These sites are located DIRECTLY on the St Andreas fault line. I do not believe the city has taken into account the thousands of
lives that will be at risk. 

In addition to my concerns about earthquakes, these buildings would immediately effect the residential housing that already exists.
Historical buildings and quiet neighborhoods will be forced out and inevitably our rent will go up, which we can not afford. 

These construction sites will also be filled with people -bringing many people into our neighborhood during a pandemic and that
increases our risk of catching the virus. 

To that point, there is WAY too much going on right now to give this our full attention. Please, oh please, wait until the residents of
this neighborhood can be focused and have a constructive conversation with you about this. 

Please wait. 

Thank you so much for listening to me and please stay safe out there. 

Blessing me to you and yours,
Hannah Beavers
808.281.6256

-- 
Hannah Beavers
808.281.6256
IMDB-Hannah Beavers
hannahedits.com

https://www.imdb.com/name/nm4995723/?ref_=pro_nm_visitcons
http://hannahedits.com

